
    Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars 
        Penygarn Community Primary School 

Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 /742091 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 

 
2nd February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Wednesday 14th March 2018, Year 5 children will be visiting St Fagans.  This visit is part of their Time 

Traveller topic.  

 

We will explore the past and Welsh heritage, to discover more about the lives of our ancestors from long ago. 

 

We ask for a contribution of £5.00 to cover the cost of transport.  

 

Children will need to wear school uniform with sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  They will also need to take a 

packed lunch in a labelled rucksack.  If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, you may order a packed lunch 

from the school canteen.  Please indicate your choice on the slip below. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15 am and will be back in school by 3.20 pm.  

 

All contributions are voluntary and the proposed activity may not take place unless a substantial majority of 

parents contribute.  If this trip goes ahead, it may include children whose parents have not paid any contribution.  

We do not treat these children differently from any others.  Parents have the right to know how each trip is 

funded and the school will provide this information on request. 

 

Please complete and return the attached permission slip, along with a deposit of £5.00, by Monday 5th 

March 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

          
J Webb  L Sellars 

Year 5 Teacher  Headteacher 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………… 

To:  Year 5 Teachers 

 

I give permission for my child: …………………………………………………………………   Class: …………………….………. to go on the school 

trip to St Fagans on Wednesday 14th March 2018 

 

I enclose a payment of £5.00 

 

 

My child is eligible for Free School Meals and would like:   Ham  Tuna  Cheese 

 

 

SIGNED: ……….…………………………………………………..……………………. Parent/Carer 
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